
 Afo p pet reac ci if ai tt ir oe nC
presented to

Robert V. Harrow
for volunteering time and effort

in the Southville Little League Baseball Program

Thanks to volunteers like you, the children of our
city become better citizens through youth sports.

July 28, 2012
President, Southville Little League Board Member, Southville Little League


